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November 4, 2010

STEVEN REED

SECRETARY/GENERAL COUNSEL
MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 200

JEFFERSON CITY, MO 65102

RE: BEAR CREEK TRANSFER OF WATER SYSTEM

Dear Steven,

The closing between Bear Creck Water & Sewer, LLC and Public Water Supply District No.3
took place of September 30, 2010, but the actual transfer did not occur unite we received all

signed documents, which we received November 3, 2010 via U.S. Mail.
The Deeds transferring title will be mailed to record on November 4, 2010.

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions.
Very Truly Yours,
(
*“\..owk d,

David N. Appleby

cc: Danny and Linda Brown



